


include these. Brenda would like to see rebreathers put in as she is doing this type of 
diving. There are also logged Nitrox and aquarium dives in 2010, so this should probably 
be included. Stephen will send around the Nitrox, rebreather, and aquarium sections for 
the board to review. Nitrox and rebreathers are probably going to be in our future so we 
should not omit these things. Perhaps we should delegate these activities to others who 
are qualified in these activities, to alleviate more training for Stephen. Aquarium diving 
should be included as we do occasionally have divers at the Sea Life Center and other.  
 


